
April 10, 2014

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Extension Withdraw
Docket: TG-140522

Dear: Rae Lynn Carnes
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This letter serves as our formal request to withdraw our previous request for an extension on reporting our
2013 data to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission. Waste Control Inc. will be able to
report up to date and accurate data for the business year 2013 that is due and postmarked as of May 

1St,

2014.

You

Waste Control, Inc.
360 — 425 — 4302

OFFICE:
1150 3rd Avenue

Longview, WA 98632

BILLING:
P.O. Box 148

Kelso, WA 98626


